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Public Safety, with the CCM Safety Committee endorsement, has been working on providing 
resources, developing a positive safety climate and developing situational awareness for our 
community. With the recent Professional Day and Campus Safety training, the office of Public 
Safety has found a newly released FREE, voluntary eLearning resource from the Department of 
Homeland Security (DHS) titled Foundations of Targeted Violence Prevention  which you can 
take; this training is also encouraged by the Safety Committee. When you have the opportunity, 
please take the time to review the training. Recognizing concerning behaviors is a community 
effort.  
 
The goal of this eLearning module is to educate the public on threatening or potentially 
concerning behaviors and where to report them, providing an opportunity for intervention to 
prevent targeted violence from occurring. It seeks to assist in preventing targeted violence by 
empowering community members to recognize threats or potentially concerning behaviors, 
understand what behaviors may be displayed by a person who is on a pathway to violence, 
learn where to report information of concern, and understand how the information reported 
will be used to keep our community safe. 
 
If you have any questions re: the training, please contact Public Safety [ Director Ackerman (ext. 
5554) or AD Fichter (ext. 5556) or the main number 973-328-5550] or you can direct any non-
emergent safety or you can direct any non-emergent safety concerns to the Safety Committee 
Co-Chairs, Dr. Maureen Stivala and Prof. Frank Pietropollo. While enrolling, list “1” for 
attending, pick “Other” for Organization Type. When we took the training, we were able to 
start, pin the site to return to, and complete later.   

SAFETY IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS! 
 

https://www.dhs.gov/foundations-targeted-violence-prevention

